
MBA Monthly Meeting 6/3/2021 

Attendance: Luke Woodward, Misty Brathuhn, Mike Hinkle, Matt Kallenberger, 

Tiffany Kallenberger, Ethan Brathuhn, John Wennell, Marty Gordon, Alicia 

Hottenstein, Steve Patton, Jeffery Howard, Patrick Baldwin, Michael Fosnot, Matt 

Bailey, & Matt Muller 

Treasurer Report: $26,268.78, In- House - $18,429.91, Travel- $7,838.87. Waiting 

for Stone Alley report. Trophies not paid ($1,344.19) 

Old Business: 9/10 Championship June 26th. 

Something to do to give out trophies. $50 a team and let them do what they 

want. Ask the coaches what they want to do, have them turn in the receipt for 

what they spend. 

Get prices for yellow fence caps for Marty. Jeff will verify price. 

Trophies and All- Star medals are in the cage. 

Ball bags and other items were dropped off at Matt Bailey’s. 

New Business: 

Cam Photography Picture Day June 12th. Start at 8 am 10 to 15 minutes per team. 

Would cost extra for another day. Can do team photo. Push game starts a little 

later that day. June 19th rain day. Can ask for activities building so we don’t have 

to have a rain day. 

Alicia- Travel needs try-out dates for the end of July. 

Send it out to the Rec Council for the newsletter. Saturday July 24 and 25. Talk to 

football or go to Cape Horn. Can email Justin. Do fall ball try-outs at the same 

time. 

Vote for new board members term starts July 1, 2021. No one ran apposed. 

President – Matt Muller 

Vice President- Tiffany Kallenberger 

Secretary- Matt Kallenberger 

Treasurer- Jeffery Howard 



Members at Large- Marty Gordon, Luke Woodward, & Mike Fosnot 

Talked to Ben on Tuesday. Matt did as much as he could with 2020 came back in 

2021. Worked with how to deal with Covid. 

Luke Woodward- Will rock hound fields for free, can do Cape Horn now. 

Hit-a-thon to late to put it together. Most rec games end the 19th 

Sold a lot of raffle tickets on Opening Day because of the 65 inch TV. Planning 

Opening Day this year was day by day to see what we were allowed to do. 

Kristin Brooks- does the fundraising 

Misty- Potter Baseball Guiness Book of World Records Largest Game of Catch 

Wednesday June 30th at CTP 

Mike Hinkle- is there plans for fall ball? 

Last year played Winfield, Westminster, Hampstead, & Hereford. Reach out to 

local leagues to see what they are doing. If there is soccer using fields we can 

move games to later in the day. 

We have the 11/12 Semi-finals on our fields 

Meeting adjourned 9:00 


